

## REPORT NO. 17 – GENERAL COMMITTEE

## (10) MAIN STREET TRUCK PROHIBITION (5.12)

That the presentation by Mr. A. Brown, Director, Engineering, regarding the Main Street truck prohibition be received;

That the deputation by Mr. B. Baird, Sherwood Amberglen Ratepayers Association, regarding his request that 9<sup>th</sup> Line not be designated an alternative route for truck traffic if the prohibition of trucks on Main Street comes into effect, be received;

And commencing June 1, 2006, trucks be prohibited on Main Street, Markham, and that staff prepare and present a report to General Committee on May 15, 2006 summarizing the details of the prohibition and any costs involved.

Sheila Birrell Town Clerk

Theila Birel

Copy to: Alan Brown, Director of Engineering

Mr. B. Baird, Sherwood Amberglen Ratepayers Asso.